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June 11, 1982

Amoco Production Company
Petroleum Center Buildirg

501 Airport Drive

Farmington, New Mexico 8740}

Attention: R. W. Schroeder
District Superintendent

Re: Application to Downhole
Commingle Jack Frost "B"
Well No. 1-E, SW/4 SW/4,
Section 27, Township 27
North, Range 10 West, NMPM
San Juan County

Dear Mr. Schroeder:

I am unable at this time to approve downhole commingling

of this well due to the sressure differential. In the

cover letter for this apslication you stated that the Basin-
Dakota in this area will undergo a drastic decline in pro-
duction and bottom hole sressure within the next few months.

I would suggest you reapasly for downhole commingling at that
time.

Sincerely,

. 2 Da )
I & RY o

MICHAEL E. STOGNER
Petroleum Engineer

MES/fd

cc: Frank Chavez

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

U.5. Minerals Management Service
Drawer 600
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

POST OFFICE BOX 2088
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

(508) 827-2434
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Attention: R. W. Schroeder
District Superintendent

Re: Application to Downhole
Commingle Jack Frost "B"
Well No. 1-E, SW/4 SW/4,
Section 27, Township 27
North, Range 10 West, NMPM
San Juan County

Dear Mr. Schroeder:

I am unable at this time to approve dowrhole commingling

of this well due to the sressure differential. 1In the

coveT letter for this apolication you stated that the Basin-
Dakota in this area will undergo a drastic decline in pro-
duction and bottom hole oressure within the next few months.
I would suggest you reapply for downhole commingling at that

time.
Sincerely,
A v, vrrrren
MICHAEL E. STOGNER
Petroleum Engineer

MES/ fd

cc: Frank Chavez
New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

U.S. Minerals Management Service
Drawer 600
Farmington, New Mexico 87401







